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From Administration

In December, we invite you to think of others 

and join the spirit of the winter season. Playing 

in the snow, giving to charity, drinking hot 

chocolate and ensuring we all have warm 

clothing are great ways to enjoy this season of 

giving and cold weather. If you have questions 

or concerns, please reach out via email at 

Caley.Evans@lkdsb.net or at the school 519-

542-4552. 

Ms. Evans and Mme McDonald 

Staffing Updates 

In November, we welcomed Ms. Kingma to our 

Grade 5 room after returning from maternity 

leave. Miss Sanderson has taken a full year 

position at AA Wright. Mrs. Schieman has joined 

us in a prep position. Ms. Mercier has filled in 

for Ms. Weet for a few weeks.  

In January, Mme McDonald will be leaving to 

take the position of Principal at East Lambton 

Public School. Mrs. Cara Mathieson will be 

joining the Royals team as Vice Principal. 

Inclement Weather 

Rosedale is in Bus Zone 2. When buses are 

cancelled in the morning due to fog, they will 

run in the afternoon. When buses are cancelled 

due to snow or winter weather, they will not run 

in the afternoon. If you can safely drop off your 

student on days when the buses are cancelled, 

please discuss with your student what the 

pickup plans are for the afternoon. Letting the 

teachers know as well will also eliminate some 

of the pickup confusion at the end of the day. 

Please listen to local radio or follow LKDSB on 

social media for the latest updates on days 

where we might experience inclement weather.  

 

Spirit Days 

Our Intermediate Builder’s Club has planned 

several spirit days for December that celebrate 

some of the traditions around this time of year.  

December 5 – Sparkle and Shine Day for Diwali 

December 11 – Blue and White day for 

Hanukkah 

December 18 – Winter Sock and Hat Day 

December 19 – Green and Red Day for 

Christmas and Kwanzaa 

December 20 – Nordic Elf Day 

December 21 – Winter Pajamas Day 

December 22 – What What You Are Proud Of 

Day 

Food Drive 

Our annual food drive will run from December 1 

to December 20. Donations will be collected for 

River City Vineyard. We welcome donations of 

canned and boxed items, such as pasta, canned 

vegetables, peanut butter, crackers, sugar, 

coffee, school snacks, etc. Big thank you to Mme 

Penner and the Builder’s Club for organizing the 

food drive! 

 

 

 

 


